
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT  

ABOUT YOUR DENTAL BENEFITS 

[[Client Name]] is pleased to announce a new carrier will 

administer your Dental benefits!  Effective January 1, 2023 

Delta Dental will administer our dental benefits.  

• The dental benefits offered will be equal to or better 

than the current Horizon dental plans. 

• You will receive a new ID card before January 1, 2023, 

please remember to present this to your dentist. 

• An ID card can also be printed by logging into 

www.deltadentalnj.com and register as a member on 

or after January 1, 2023. 

For questions about the networks or a dentist’s 

participation call the Delta Dental Customer Service 

Department at 800.452.9310 . 

FIND A DENTIST IN YOUR AREA 
• From your computer visit 

www.deltadentalnj.com and click 

on “Find a Dentist” 

• Enter City, Zip or partial address 

and select the distance you are 

willing to travel 

• Select the “Delta Dental PPO Plus 

Premier” network and click 

“Search” 

 

You can also download the Delta 

Dental Mobile App through the App 

Store or Google Play. 


